
 

 
 
 

 
2015 Appointments to the Boards of Victoria’s Water Corporations 
 
The Minister for Environment, Climate Change and Water is seeking expressions 
of interest from suitably qualified and experienced people for board director 
positions for Victoria’s 19 water corporations from 1 October 2015. 
 
The Victorian Government is committed to ensuring our boards represent the 
diversity of our communities. Women, Indigenous people, people with a disability, 
young people, and people from culturally and linguistically diverse backgrounds 
are encouraged to apply. 
 
Applications open on Monday 20 April and close on Sunday 31 May 2015. 
 
Information on how to apply will be available at www.delwp.vic.gov.au/onboard  


